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Moorabbin Hebrew Congregation 

Office hours: Monday, Wednesday & Friday  

9.30 a.m. – 1.30 p.m. 

Phone: 03 9553 3805 

Email: office@jewishmelbourne.com.au 

 

MOORABBIN HEBREW CONGREGATION INC. 
& L’CHAIM CHABAD  

 
RABBI E. GREENBAUM        War Memorial Centre 
Telephone: 9553 3805/ 0403 490 434      960 Nepean Highway 
e-mail: office@jewishmelbourne.com.au      Moorabbin 3189 
 
          All mail to: - 
          P.O. Box 2286 
          Moorabbin, Vic. 3189 
 

Safeguarding Statement for Children  

We at L’Chaim Chabad & MHC believe children who come to our activities, events or programs 

should: 

• feel comfortable; 

• be cared for; and 

• feel safe and be safe. 

Everyone who works here does their best to make sure children here are protected from any harm. 

It is not okay for anyone to hurt your feelings or your body. 

It is okay for you to say NO to an adult if they ask you to do something that makes you feel unsafe or 

uncomfortable. 

If you ever feel unsafe or uncomfortable we will listen to you and act to help you.  

Anything that makes you feel upset or uncomfortable will be taken seriously by us. 

It is always okay to tell someone if you are not feeling comfortable or safe or if you have been hurt. 

If you are unhappy with the way you are being treated please tell someone from L’Chaim Chabad & 

MHC or a parent. 

 


